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Purdy’s Chocolatier
Christmas 2015 Fundraiser

Lakeland Ridge School
Just in time for the holiday season, Lakeland Ridge School will be participating in a Purdy’s Seasonal Fundraiser.  We hope you choose to support this fundraiser because 25% of the sales will be returned back to the Parent Action Society to be used to support the school.  What a perfect way to start your holiday shopping; chocolate for everyone!
A manual order form is being sent home, but please order online if possible.  By ordering online, you can conveniently pay with your credit card.  It also saves us volunteer time because your order is submitted directly to Purdy’s for processing.  All online orders will be entered into a draw for free chocolate.
Online ordering (preferred method):
· Go to www.purdysgpp.com
· Click Login or Register to Start
· Go to New Customer and create a personal password
· When it says, enter the Customer Number or Email, join us by typing in: 30520
· IMPORTANT - All online orders must be paid with a credit card.  If you or someone you invite chooses the cheque option on the online order, your order will be disregarded.
· Once signed up you can use the “Invite Members” tab to send emails to your friends and family to also support our fundraiser.  Please note:
· If you invite people, you are responsible to pick-up their order and distribute it to them
· Once you invite people, you will be able to see what they ordered to make sorting easy
Manual ordering (if online method cannot work for you)
· Please fill out the order form in the middle of the catalogue
· Return it to the school with cash or a cheque
· Cheques should be in an envelope and payable to Lakeland Ridge Parent Action Society
· Note there is no shipping cost for Alberta, however 5% tax must be added
IMPORTANT DATES:

· Manual Orders - return to your class teacher no later than November 17, 2015
· Online Orders – the system will be available until November 19, 2015
· Pick-up  - December 9, 2015 at the school between 2pm – 5pm in the school library.
· Volunteers needed - if you are able to help on Dec 9, please email the coordinator

Coordinator: 

Andrea Cundliffe

Email: 

acundliffe@shaw.ca
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